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November 9, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Lamb
64 Bennett Road
Durham, NH 03824

Re: Demolition of Old Piggery Barn- Thompson Farm
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Lamb,

In cooperation with the intended lot line adjustment planned for both the 90 Bennett Road
-Tax Map 14 Lot 34-1 (Lamb property), and the 86 Bennett Road Tax Map 34-0 (UNH
Property), the University of New Hampshire agrees to execute with your full cooperation
the following action plan.

e The electrical service currently attached to the Old Piggery Barn will be disabled and
relocated to the utility pole adjacent to the structure. All electrical feeds will be secured and
remain on University of New Hampshire property at the final termination point. This work
will be completed prior to January 1, 2017 in preparation for the final demolition of the Old
Piggery Barn.

e Once the Old Piggery Barn has been secured and made safe from all live utilities which may
or may not be servicing the structure, the structure will be demolished and all demolition
materials removed from the site. The demolition will commence no sooner than the full
termination of all utilities, and no later than Junel, 2017. All demolition and electrical work
will be completed prior to the end of UNH fiscal year ending June 30, 2017. All grading at
the site will be left clean and level.

Thank you for your continued cooperation toward the removal of this structure. We look
forward to improving the safety and appearance of both the Thompson Farm and your
property. Please feel to contact Michael Mason of our Asset Management group at 862-
0842 with questions or concerns regarding this action plan.

Regards,
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William Janelle
AVP Facilities & Operations



